
 

NEWSLETTER 

THIS MONTH: DECEMBER 2016 
WILTON CHEESE ORDER 
Wilton Cheese order forms are available at the school.  You can make 
it easier for yourself and create a standing order that will be ordered 
for you monthly. Remember to ask your family and friends too. Order 
forms are due Monday, December 12th. 
 

SCHOLASTIC ORDER 
Scholastic book order forms are available at the school. We have 
order forms that are geared to both the toddler and preschool age 
groups. 
 
You can also pay for your order on-line with your credit card. Just go 
to parentpay.scholastic.ca. and search for Allen Detweiler N School. 
Please remember to include your code on the order form you hand 
into the school. Order forms are due Monday, December 12th. 
 

INTERGENERATIONAL PROGRAM  
The library is coming to do a puppet show on Monday December 19th. 
Parents are welcome to add children for this in the preschool room, 
please speak to Lois to make sure there is enough room. 

 
PARENT SURVEY  
There is a parent survey on the table in the hallway. Please fill it out 
and return it to the school by Tuesday December 20th. Please place 
surveys in box to the left when entering the preschool room. 

 
 



 

DONATIONS FOR DECEMBER  
For the month of December, we will be collecting non-perishable 
food items for Partners in Mission Food Bank 
(http://www.kingstonfoodbank.net) and diapers for Bambinos and 
Blankets (http://www.bambinosandblankets.ca/). 
 
We will be collecting donations up until December 21st.  
 
Suggested food items to donate (non perishable items only please): 

• Spaghetti sauce, dry pastas, macaroni 
Kraft Dinner 

• Canned fruits 
Canned soups 

• Canned beans 
• Cereal 
• Baking items, cake mixes, flour  

Puddings, Jell-O 
• Juices 

The following items are in greater demand items:  
• Peanut butter, jam 
• Canned meat, stew, tomatoes 
• Canned fish 
• Rice and dry beans 
• Baby food – all types 
• Crackers 
• Tea, Coffee 
• Sugars -white and brown 
• Ketchup, mustard, relishes 
• Snacks, raisins, cereal bars 

 

LAST DAY OF CLASSES & HOLIDAYS  
Last day of classes for 2016 is Friday, December 23th. Please note 
there will be no lunch.  
 
Holidays are Monday, Dec. 26th to Friday, January 6th. 
 

MAGAZINES FOR GIFTS 
Magazines orders are back just in time to buy as gifts for the 
holidays. This fundraiser continues throughout the school year. 
Placing your order is easy, you can find the link to order on our ADNS 
website on the fundraising page.  
 
Thank you for your support!  
 
 
 
 

 
 



  

 
 
DEBBIE RETIRING  
Debbie is retiring in the new year.  
 
If anyone knows of anyone who would be interested in applying for 
this position, please let Lois know.  
 

SNACK SCHEDULE  
Please make sure you double check the snack schedule.  
 

PARKING  
Please DO NOT park in the volunteer parking spot. It is the first spot 
along the wall.  
 
 
 

OTHER STUFF 


